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DELL
Yeah, this what I’m talking about. 
My niggas came thru for me. What up 
doe? 

RUE
You know we got you. 

ELIJAH
Where them niggas at? 

DELL
I don’t see em yet, niggas was 
talking real choppy in work though. 
I had to tell them niggas, I don’t 
need this job for real I’m a street 
nigga first and above all this 
shit. I shut this whole plant down 
you feel me.

RUE
Hell yeah. 

Rue and Dell slap five again. 

CORY
So what exactly happen? 

DELL
I told you. 

CORY
I don’t remember tell me again. 

DELL
Alright, look. I’m at work talking 
to this one girl name Sade and dog 
name Ant staring at me and shit. 
I’m like the fuck this nigga 
looking at, she like that’s her 
boyfriend. So, I walk over to the 
nigga I’m like it’s a problem or 
something, because it can go like 
that. He like nigga “you don’t know 
who I am, I’ll have niggas pull up 
on you bitch ass nigga”. So, I’m 
like alright say less. 

ELIJAH
Oh hell naw you can’t let that 
ride. 

BEAT.
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